
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality on Lincoln Avenue 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 26, 2021 
 
(Town of Lincolnville, SC)  Around 11:45 last night, Charleston County deputies responded to a 
single-car traffic fatality in the 800 block of Lincoln Avenue.  A vehicle travelling north on 
Lincoln Avenue left the roadway and rolled over.  The driver died at the scene.  Two other 
occupants suffered life-threatening injuries and were transported to a local hospital.  The 
Sheriff’s Office Traffic Unit investigated the collision.      
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